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Our School Mission 
The mission of St. Petersburg High School is to graduate all of our students with the skills to be  
successful in a global society by offering a rigorous, safe and supportive learning environment.  

 

The School Board of Pinellas County, Florida, prohibits any and all forms of discrimination and harassment based on race, color, sex, religion, 

national origin, marital status, age, sexual orientation or disability in any of its programs, services or activities.  
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Greetings International Baccalaureate Families, 

 

My name is Anthony Bryant and I will be serving as the interim IB Coordinator for the 2020-2021 school year during Mrs. Lane’s 

absence. I have been a proud member of the Green Devil faculty since 2005, including teaching within the International 

Baccalaureate (IB) program for thirteen years. I am excited and looking forward to joining the IB family and working with everyone 

this school year. 

 

Pinellas County Schools has developed and shared the 2020-2021 reopening plan with three learning options. Prior to making your 

selection, students and families should thoroughly review the details of each option and discuss them to ensure your choice supports 

the health, wellbeing and learning needs of your child and family. Please see the information below as it relates to the IB program 

and the three learning options at St. Petersburg High School (SPHS).  

 

Option 1: 

If your family selects the Traditional face to face setting, they will remain enrolled in the IB Program at SPHS. Your child will follow 

a traditional schedule with their assigned teachers. More information may be found here: https://www.pcsb.org/Page/33485  

 

Option 2: 

If your family selects the MyPCS online option, you will remain enrolled in the IB Program at SPHS following the IB curriculum.  

This is a nine-week commitment to full virtual learning.  You will follow a daily schedule with live-lessons each day with your 

assigned teachers. Based on enrollment in MyPCS, the intent is to serve your child with teachers within the IB program at SPHS.  We 

intend to keep the students enrolled in their originally selected courses. Please note that depending on the number of students who 

select MyPCS Online, there may be limited elective courses available for both 9th and 10th grade students. 11th and 12th grade IB 

students will remain in their selected courses to fulfill their two-year course commitment; in the unlikely event that there is an issue 

with a sixth subject course for an 11th grade student, that student will be contacted by a program official.  

Students are expected to be present and engage in virtual instruction each day within the designated schedule.  More information may 

be found here: https://www.pcsb.org/Page/33486 

 

Option 3: 

If your family selects the Pinellas Virtual School option, your child will no longer be enrolled at SPHS or the IB Program. More 

information regarding this option can be found here: https://www.pcsb.org/Page/33487 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact your IB coordinator at bryantan@pcsb.org, or contact the IB office at 727-893-1842 

ext. 2015. 

 

Sincerely,  

Anthony Bryant 

International Baccalaureate Coordinator 
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